
The West St. Paul Parent Advisory Counsel (PAC) is running a Winter fundraiser. Last year with 
fundraising money, PAC made investments in our kids through classroom supplies and outdoor equipment 

as well as assisting with funding a number of extracurricular activities!   
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deadline for Ordering: November 22nd, 2024           *Orders will be accepted from now until November 22nd*           
Pick Up on December 3rd from 2:30-5:30 PM @ Access Centre (Formerly Sunova) 48 Holland Rd, West St. Paul 

Thank you for your Support! 



Instructions for Ordering:  
The deadline for ordering is November 22nd 2024 

• Visit: htps://fundraisers.shelmerdine.com/shop-fundraisers/ 
• Select “SHOP NOW” 

• Add all your fundraiser items to your cart 
*Note, the price on our flyer indicates price after tax* 

• Once you have added everything you would like to order to your cart, select “View Cart” 
• Once you have confirmed your order, select “Proceed to Checkout” 

• Under the “Order Notes” please write the name of your child’s teacher (if applicable) 
• Under “Fundraiser Group” select WEST ST. PAUL PAC 
• Fill out your billing information and then “Place Order" 

• Check your email for your order confirmation. 
 
 

• *Don’t forget to select “West St. Paul PAC” from the drop down under the “fundraiser group” field! 

Pick Up Details: 
 

Tuesday, December 3rd  between 2:30pm and 5:30pm at Access Centre (Formerly Sunova) in the lobby. 48 Holland Rd. West St. 
Paul 

 
Any orders that are not picked up on December 3rd will be transported to the school where pick up arrangements can be made. 

 

https://fundraisers.shelmerdine.com/shop-fundraisers/

